
 

 

Week 5 Term 3 Newsletter 

Hi everyone, this is just a quick newsletter to check in 

with everyone and fill you in on a few upcoming news 

items that you may be interested in hearing about. It 

has been a very busy start to the term, and I would like 

to acknowledge some of our student success and fill 

you in on some community updates. 

Athletics Success 

Taniqua M in Year 8 and Kirk E in Year 9 were successful 

in gaining entry into the CHS State Athletics Carnival, 

being held in Sydney from Wednesday 6th September 

until Friday 8th September. We wish them all the best 

for success. 

Our Primary representatives for the Western District 

Athletics Carnival are heading off to Bourke this 

Wednesday. We wish them all the best for a successful 

carnival. 

Connected Communities Strategy 

I would like to advise you that the Deputy Premier, and 

Minister of Education and Early Learning, the Hon. Pru 

Carr, has endorsed the extension of the Connected 

Communities strategy until January 2025. 

On behalf of our school, I want to thank you for your 

ongoing support in valuing what the Connected 

Communities strategy offers in broadening the many 

educational opportunities made possible for our 

school’s students and staff. 

P&C Meeting 

Our school will be hosting our first P&C Meeting next 

week, on Thursday, 24th August at 5pm in the 

Community Hub. At this meeting, draft constitution, 

code of conduct and several other documents will be 

tabled for acceptance into our P&C. Elections of office 

bearers will also take place. If you are interested in 

taking on a role of President, Vice-President (2), 

Secretary and Treasurer, please come along and put in 

a nomination. We hope to start fundraising in Term 4 

with some exciting events coming up. 

New Clontarf Director 

Our new Clontarf director, Will Foristal, started in the 

role this week. We wish him all the best in this role. 

Clontarf have a Rugby 7s tournament in Dubbo this 

week, with our Y7,8,9 and 10 boys invited to 

participate. The Ross Kelly Cup for Year 9 and 10 will be 

held in Sydney in Week 8 this term. Very exciting! 

NASCA New Staff Member 

The NASCA academy have recently employed a new 

team lead, to work alongside our Team director Marcia 

Bill. Chantae Eyre was successful in gaining the Team 

Lead position and we hope to see her working at school 

very soon. Congratulations. 

Year 5 and 6 Canberra Excursion 

Our Year 5 and 6 students are preparing for a huge 

excursion to Canberra in Week 7. The excursion will 

leave Brewarrina on Sunday, 27th August and return on 

Friday, 1st September. A huge experience for our 

students, and I hope they really gain a lot of insight into 

our Nation’s capital. A once in a lifetime experience for 

them. 

Mid-Term Break 

Our Mid-Term break starts this Friday, 18th August. 

Students will return to school on Tuesday, 22nd August. 

Principal Long Service Leave 

I will be taking long service leave from Thursday, 31st 

August, until the end of the term. I will be attending a 

family event in Italy and travelling to the UK with family 

while away. Miss Williams and Mrs Hertslet will be 

relieving in my absence. 

Thank you everyone. Take care. 
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Mid Term Break this Week 

 

Friday 18th August – Monday 21st August 

School resumes Tuesday 22nd August. 


